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Dear Sir/Madam
Sent from my iPad
I have already registered my objection to the proposed Solar Farm at Graveney and all its dire consequences.

I must say that originally there was little information about the batteries planned to store the electricity that
might be produced.  What I am reading about now is particularly alarming and I can only further object to these
outrageous plans.  The batteries sound extremely dangerous and untested.

Yours faithfully

Sara Thorling




